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Senate Meeting – 26/4/2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]Agenda
· Actions from last meeting
· Refectory update – Mrs Campion
· Representatives meetings


Actions from last meeting

Refectory
Mrs Campion to speak to Senators regarding issues raised at last ,meeting

· Can year 11 eat in main refectory?

· Can there be a bigger selection of sandwiches in Yr 11 refectory and main refectory?


· Can there be more healthy options?

· Can Year 11 have porridge in the refectory?

· Can pizza sometime be on a thin base?


· Concerns about recent price rises – DD explained that this was due to inflation. 
· However, other concerns with regards to clarity of pricing – e.g pasta/pasta and sauces and some items seem disproportionally high e.g 20p for syrup. 

· Sometimes pricing not consistent – e.g different prices for milk and cereal sometimes. 

· Could meal deals be introduced?

· Has portion size decreased?


PE 
Mr Robertson felt it was possible to ensure that PE teachers were giving ones. Is going to discuss in at next PE dept meeting (14.5)

Sixth form environment
SF Senators met with Mrs Bennett to discuss SF Study Room. Mr Darling took points raised to LG. 
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